
1

From: Caitlyn Stroik <Caitlyn.Stroik@em.myflorida.com>
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 5:24 PM
To: Kennedy, Karl
Cc: Duarte, Victor; Reina, Francisco; Derek Whidden; Brian Walker; Gomes , Mark; Caitlyn Stroik
Subject: RE: 4337-4-Py Watershed - for Execution (10/18/2022)

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

Hi Karl,  

Thank you for your response. 

Caitlyn Stroik  
Project Manager | Bureau of Mitigation  
Florida Division of Emergency Management  
Phone: (850) 328-5736  
Caitlyn.Stroik@em.myflorida.com  

From: Kennedy, Karl <kkennedy@ppines.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 1:40 PM 
To: Caitlyn Stroik <Caitlyn.Stroik@em.myflorida.com> 
Cc: Duarte, Victor <vduarte@ppines.com>; Reina, Francisco <freina@ppines.com>; Derek Whidden 
<Derek.Whidden@em.myflorida.com>; Brian Walker <Brian.Walker@em.myflorida.com>; Gomes , Mark 
<mgomes@ppines.com> 
Subject: RE: 4337-4-Py Watershed - for Execution (10/18/2022)  

Caitlyn,  
Yes, the City wishes to move forward with a contract with Florida Atlantic University.  
Thank you!  
Karl  

Karl M. Kennedy, P.E., CFM  
City Engineer  
City of Pembroke Pines  
Human Services Campus  
8300 S. Palm Drive  
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025 
O: 954-518-9040  
C: 954-829-4507  
E:  kkennedy@ppines.com  
www.ppines.com  
www.facebook.com/cityofpembrokepines  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 



From: Caitlyn Stroik <Caitlyn.Stroik@em.myflorida.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 1:08 PM 
To: Kennedy, Karl <kkennedy@ppines.com> 
Cc: Duarte, Victor <vduarte@ppines.com>; Reina, Francisco <freina@ppines.com>; Derek Whidden 
<Derek.Whidden@em.myflorida.com>; Brian Walker <Brian.Walker@em.myflorida.com>; Caitlyn Stroik 
<Caitlyn.Stroik@em.myflorida.com> 
Subject: RE: 4337-4-Py Watershed - for Execution (10/18/2022)  

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

sophospsmartbannerend 

Good Afternoon Karl, 

The State has determined that if you would like to contract directly with FAU, you may do that. Please reply to this email 
letting us know that you wish to move to with a contract with FAU. No further action is required other than the 
notification that you will be contracting with a State agency.  

Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

Thank You,  

Caitlyn Stroik  
Project Manager | Bureau of Mitigation  
Florida Division of Emergency Management  
Phone: (850) 328-5736  
Caitlyn.Stroik@em.myflorida.com  

From: Kennedy, Karl <kkennedy@ppines.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 10:31 AM 
To: Caitlyn Stroik <Caitlyn.Stroik@em.myflorida.com> 
Cc: Duarte, Victor <vduarte@ppines.com>; Reina, Francisco <freina@ppines.com> 
Subject: FW: 4337-4-Py Watershed - for Execution (10/18/2022)  

Caitlyn,  
Sorry I failed to take note that you were assigned to assist us with our grant.  
Please see the 1st attachment concerning the City of Sarasota executing this same master plan agreement with FAU.  
Can we execute an inter local agreement with FAU and get reimbursed with Federal funds and not have to go out to bid? 
Thanks!  
Karl  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 




